
TOWN OF COLFAX  
April 15, 2020 

Monthly Board Meeting 

The monthly meeting of the Town of Colfax board was called to order by Chairman Dean 
Logslett.  Gary Bjork, Jason Klukas, the clerk and the treasurer were present.  The minutes of the 
last meeting was reviewed.  Gary moved to accept the minutes.  Jason seconded the motion.  
The motion passed. 

Motion was made by Gary to post and advertise for road bids for 945th Ave.  Jason seconded.  
The motion passed. 

Gary made a motion to accept the bid from Roland Mittlestadt to mow Felland Park and Running 
Valley Cemetery.  Jason seconded the motion.  The motion passed. 

Jason made a motion to pay the bills with the addition of WTA dues of $1005.  Gary seconded 
the motion.  The motion passed. 

Dean made a motion to close the meeting. 

The next monthly meeting will be held on May 13th at 7:00 p.m. 

The annual meeting will be April 21st at 7:00 and will adjourn immediately to reconvene on June 
10th at 7:00 

Karen Myers 
Town Clerk  


